
DIRECTV INFORMS: SIGNAL REMOVAL DURING 2025 

 

DIRECTV wants to keep you informed about changes and updates in our programming. Therefore, 
we inform you that starting next year, some modifications will be made to the programming plan you 
have contracted. 

Below you will find a detailed list of the changes: 

1. As of January 1, 2025, at 00:00 hours, the channels ZEE CINEMA (VC 779) and ZEE TV (VC 
780) will no longer be available. 

2. As of April 1, 2025, at 00:00 hours, the channels FLOW SPORTS (VC 667), FLOW SPORTS HD 
(VC 1667), SPORTSMAX (VC 637), SPORTSMAX HD (VC 1637), SPORTSMAX 2 (VC 634), and 
SPORTSMAX 2 HD (VC 1634) will no longer be available. 

You will still be able to enjoy sports, series, and movies for the whole family on ESPN, TNT, AXN, 
Warner, Cinemax, and FX, among others. Additionally, you will continue to enjoy our exclusive 
channels: experience the best in sports on DSports and DSports Fight, and the best in entertainment 
on OnDIRECTV and DSHOW. 

1. Why are the channels being removed? 

At DIRECTV, we strive to provide you with the best entertainment experience. Therefore, we 
continuously analyze the various channels and all the programming we offer. For this reason, starting 
January 1, the channels (ZEE CINEMA and ZEE TV) and starting April 1, the channels (FLOW SPORTS, 
FLOW SPORTS HD, SPORTSMAX, SPORTSMAX HD, SPORTSMAX 2, and SPORTSMAX 2 HD) will no 
longer be part of our programming lineup. 

2. Will they be replaced by other channels? 

At the moment, the channels will not be replaced by new ones. Continue enjoying the best in sports 
on DSports and DSports Fight. Remember that you also have channels available with the best in 
entertainment on OnDIRECTV and DShow, featuring concerts by your favorite artists. 

3. When will the channels no longer be available? 

Starting January 1, the channels (ZEE CINEMA and ZEE TV) will no longer be part of our 
programming lineup. 

Starting April 1, the channels (FLOW SPORTS, FLOW SPORTS HD, SPORTSMAX, SPORTSMAX HD, 
SPORTSMAX 2, and SPORTSMAX 2 HD) will no longer be part of our programming lineup. 

4. Will there be a reduction in the service cost due to the removal of channels from my 
programming package? 

The cost of the service on your next bill will not be impacted. We will continue to offer a wide range 
of content to maximize your entertainment experience. 

 


